
OBEYING JESUS. PRIORITIZING PEOPLE. STRENGTHENING OUR COMMUNITY.

MINISTRY

How can we properly say Thank You for your support of the church auction? This year
you have proven again by your donations, helping with the meal prep and coming and
bidding generously, that the auction is a fun way to raise needed funds for projects of
the church. You raised approximately $32,000 to be divided between the Building Fund
and technology upgrades. Thank you for that!

This morning, members of the Executive Team will be sharing results from the parsonage
survey. Elders and Deacons will meet on the 24th to discern a way forward. After they
have a proposal, it will be brought before the church for a congregational vote. More
information to come in the following weeks. 

Hull GEMS will meet Monday, March 24, 6:45-8:30pm at Hope CRC for a regular meeting.
Girls are to wear their GEMS shirts.

Help is needed at the Hull Food Pantry on Wednesday, March 26, from 5-6pm.  If you
have questions, please contact Jim Verdoorn or Arlyn De Wild. 

Promise Baby Bundle Collection: The crib will be set up in the Fellowship Hall to accept
your donations for Promise Community Health, from March 27-April 16. Needs at this
time are baby lotion, baby shampoo, diapers (NB-size 7), pacifiers, and baby bottles.
They are also looking for Pack N Plays in good condition if you have one to donate.
Thank you for blessing these new little ones and their families!

Middle School Retreat Transportation Help Needed! Hey FRC, April 11-13 our Junior
highers will be going on a retreat to a camp near Fort Dodge. We have a lot of students
signed up, which is amazing! However, we need one additional vehicle so that we have
enough space for all the people and luggage. If you’d be willing to help us get there, or
get back (or both!), you would be providing a great service to our young people as they
enter a weekend of growth for their faith. Please reach out to me (Ross) if that’s
something you’d be willing to help with. 

More Sound People Needed: Hey FRC, right now we only have three people in our
rotation to run the sound board at church. We need more! If that’s a way you feel God
can use you to help serve him and the life of the church, please reach out to me – Ross
Van Kley. 

Consistory Leadership
Arvin Boote (1st VP of Consistory)
alboote@premieronline.net

Chad Breuer (Deacon Chair)
csbreuer@premieronline.net

hullfrc.org

CONNECT
911 2nd Street, Hull, IA
Monday-Thursday from
9am-12pm / 1pm-3pm
Friday from 8am-10am

hullfrc@mtcnet.net
712-439-1263

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

NURSERY

CHILDREN IN WORSHIP (3 Y.O.-K)
Today          Leader: Ali De Wit
                      Greeters: Avery Dokter & 
                                         Destiny Klarenbeek
                      Story: Jesus & Zacchaeus

Next week  Leader: Nikki Zylstra
                       Greeters:  Abbie Eichmann & 
                                           Virginia Leusink
                       Story: The Great Banquet

GREETERS
Today           Sue B. & Marlys H.; Arvin & Lauri B.; 
                       Cal & Jan K.
                     

Next Week  Ron & Jane B.; Bob & Henrietta D.; 
                       Bruce & Linda E.

Today           Renae Pottebaum Family

Next Week  Jennifer & Ashlie Saavedra Family

March 23,  2025
M e s s a g e  T e x t :  R e v e l a t i o n  2 : 1 8 - 2 9

YOUTH MINISTRIES SNACK ROTATION
ROCK          3/26 Erica & Jenna V.; Landon W.
Adv. Club 3/26 Addison & Emma V.T.
Refuge       3/23 Whitley D.; Landen D.



THE WEEK AHEADPRAYERS WORSHIP
Karen Zoet is undergoing cancer
treatments.

Eldon Sneller, brother of Leon Sneller and
Lavonne De Jong, is undergoing
chemotherapy for cancer. 

Marlys Hamann’s sister has pancreatic
cancer.

Sue Boone will be  having surgery on
Thursday, March 27, at Avera in Sioux Falls.

Lena Evertse is in hospice care, facing
difficulties.

Connie Heitritter’s mom, Nelvina Kroese, is
receiving hospice care.

Ron & Kathy Birkeland, friends of Don &
Norma Slothouber. Ron’s upper right ankle
is broken, and Kathy is being treated for
pancreatic cancer. 

Jonathan Schmidt is deployed to the
Middle East. He hopes to return home
within the month.

Congratulations to Evan and Mariah Nilles
on the birth of a baby girl, Haisley Sage,
born March 16.

TODAY:  3rd Sunday in Lent
Children In Worship 
Sunday School
7pm Refuge

Approaching God

Welcome 

Call to Worship: 1 Peter 1:14-19

     - “Made to Worship”  
     - “Holy Forever”
  
Greeting

Announcements / Congregational Prayer

Offering:  
    #390 Spirit of God, Descend upon My Heart

Children In Worship Blessing & Prayer

Prayer for the Global Persecuted Church

Encountering God

Message: Revelation 2:18-29  page 1915
       

*Next Week:  Revelation 3:1-6  page 1916

Responding to God

Response Song
      - “Give Us Clean Hands”
           
 Doxology  
                                 

SERMON NOTES

Saturday, March 29 Women’s Retreat
8:30am Devotions/Prayer/Breakfast
Worship Music/Video/Break/Craft
11:30am Lunch
Worship Music/Skit/Video/Break
Canvas Painting
4pm Dismiss  

Sunday, March 30   4th Sunday in Lent
Education Fund offering
Children In Worship 
Sunday School

UPCOMING EVENTS
Monday, March 17

6:30pm Consistory meeting only at
the parsonage

Wednesday, March 26
5-6pm Help at the Hull Food Pantry
7pm Adventure Club
7pm Sanctuary Choir practice
7:30 ROCK

Friday, March 28 Women’s Retreat
6pm Registration 
6:30pm Devotions & Meal
Worship Music
Chocolate Grace Talk
9pm Dismiss 

 

PASTOR ADAM’S OFFICE HOURS
Monday            9:00am - 12:00pm
Tuesday            9:00am - 11:15am
Wednesday     11:00am - 2:30pm
Thursday          Out
Friday                9:00am - 3:00pm
Saturday          Sabbath
Sunday             Worship Service(s)


